	PORT ELIZABETH KENNEL CLUB NEWS LETTER. Nov,2010
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	HI !  To all our members, firstly please remember our Fun Day LAST Saturday at the club, come and

	joined us with your friends and dogs and had some fun. We had some lovely prizes that were won

	It was  Lots of  fun!!!!
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	On the 5th December the obedience instructors are going to be entertaining some pensioners at

	the club in the afternoon with demos in the different disciplines. If anyone wishes they can come and

	join us and maybe please bring along a cake or pie or something nice to eat for tea that we will

	be serving after the demos.  You can contact Bridget if you would like to join us.
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	To the members whose dogs have passed over the rainbow, we are thinking of you in your sad time.

	Sam Angela, we are all thinking of you and Behr and you are in our prayers.  
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The members who have new puppies, welcome to the club pups!! It is so lovely to see them playing 

	on a Sunday after lessons and just having fun, it is so important to socialize your new puppy

	so that you have a well adjusted dog and can enjoy him where ever you take him!! I only know

	of the following members who have got pups in the last few months, Marcia van der Bank with her

	tri colour Border Collie, Brihn. Carly Anne Mostert with her White Swiss Shepherd, Artaz and

	Denise Schoombie with her Border Collie Cheq. (hope spelling right?)  Tracy Burns with her 

	Border Collie Rayce. Gavin and Jenny Trow, with their new pups, German Shepherd Tiffany, 
and Chocolate colored Border Collie Ebony. 

	
	
	

	To the members who partook in their first shows over the last week end at the Dog School, well

	done Kim and Sugar, Margie and Max, we are proud of you!!! To Tracey Wild and Max, good to

	see you in the ring again, with that determined look on both your faces!!!!!!  All the "old hands" well done 

	and hope next year is just as good!!
	
	
	
	
	

	A special "Good Luck" to Marcia with Skye and Indigo who are off to the World of Dogs and Cats
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	in Cape Town, we are holding thumbs for you, to any other members who are also going, good

	luck, No one has given me any news of their dogs ,so its hard to know what's going on.

	
	

	Please will you email me with news of your dogs, no photos, for our January news letter which will 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	be sent out about the 15th January 2011. thanks!  

	Remember your results sheets to be handed into the club on or before the 14th November, sheets 
	
	
	
	

	available from Secretary.  Our annual Prize Giving on the 12th December, contact Janet Prince.

	Please book with Janet - RSVP 1.12.2010 - no late bookings will be accepted.

	
	
	

	My rescue pup Blade was chosen to "act" in the musical Annie. The play starts on the 29th Nov till
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	the 18th December. You can buy tickets at the Walmer Park information Kiosk tel; 0413682690

	If you want to know which nights Blade is on, contact Bridget on 0825426771. It is to be staged at  

	The Little Theater.  Yep a Star is Born!!!!!   

	
	
	
	
	
	

	Wishing all of you a happy festive season and a fantastic doggie new year!!!!  Till then God Bless and 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	be safe.
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	have a woofing good time!!
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


